
 

MINUTES OF THE GENERAL MEETING OF 
THE WHIPPET CLUB OF NSW INC HELD AT 

THE BILL SPILSTEAD COMPLEX FOR CANINE AFFAIRS 
LUDDENHAM ROAD, ORCHARD HILLS 

ON SUNDAY, 2ND SEPTEMBER 2018 
 
 
 

Meeting Opened  1.05pm 
 
 
Present Jenna McNeill. Toni McNeill, Margot Quinn, Gavin Telford, Polly Telford, Ian 

Doherty, Debbie Albert, Greg Skene, Rebecca Kelly 
 
 
Apologies Cheryl Skene, Terry Crowley, Joanne & Malcolm Fleming, Sandra & Mike 

Patterson, Anne Saunders, Denni & Tony Maxwell, Felicity Dyer, Debra Chooi 
   
 
Minutes of the Previous General Meeting 
 
   The minutes of the previous General Meeting were distributed. 
 
   Motion: That the minutes of the previous General Meeting be accepted. 
 
   Moved: Greg Skene Seconded: Gavin Telford 
 
   Carried. 
 
 
Business Arising From the Minutes 
 
 It was agreed that discussions about the upcoming shows be held over to 

Show Business. 
 
 
Correspondence In 
 

  Invoice from Dogs NSW - affiliation fees 

  Agenda from NWC re September meeting 2018 

  Emails from club member Toni Comerford re constitutional matters 

 

Correspondence Out 

 

  Emails to Secretary of NSW Sighthound Club & NSW Saluki club re sub- 

  contracts for 2019 judges 

  Email response to Mrs Comerford re Constitutional matters 

    
 Motion: That the correspondence be accepted. 
 
 Moved: Toni McNeill Seconded: Greg Skene 
 
 Carried. 
 
 
 



 

Treasurer’s Report 
 
 As per the Annual General Meeting – balance $14,485.54 
 
New Members 
 
 Nil 
 
Renewals of Membership 
 
 Nil 
 
Show Business 
 
 Awaiting responses from the Saluki Club and the Sighthound Club, but it is 
 not anticipated to be any problems with the sub-contracts for the judges for 
 Easter 2018. 
 Prints have been ordered from Yvonne Sovereign for best in show and 
 runner up in show trophies 
 Sponsorship to be sourced from BlackHawk, and Snooza Beds to be 
 contacted for possible sponsorship 
 
General Business 

 
 Christmas get-together to be held at the conclusion of the general meeting 

 in December. Invitations to go out to all members in November. 
 

Next Meeting 
 
The next general meeting will be held at the Dogs NSW Christmas Show, 22nd December 2018 
 
 
Meeting closed  1.30 pm. 


